
Mongold IRTC 



Purpose 

 
• Mongold IRTC is a stewardship sale or 

integrated resource timber contract 
(IRTC) that sold in 2014.  The IRTC 
contract was chosen for the following 
reasons: 
 

• To retain receipts on the district to fund 
restoration projects around Detroit Lake. 
 

• To allow the purchaser to tell us how to 
remove timber in a complicated setting. 
 

• To improve stand health in a high use 
recreation area and along the Hwy 22 
corridor. 
 



 

• Mongold IRTC was sold with an estimated 5650 tons of merchantable 
sawtimber. 

• Receipts processed as of March 30th 2015 show that 5,277 tons have 
been removed.  This is 93.4% of the total estimated tons. 

• The receipts for the 5,277 tons translates to $86,746.53 

• The remaining receipts might increase this number to around $90,000. 

• Keep in mind that there are variables such as overrun, underrun and the 
quality of timber yet to be processed that could influence the overall 
total. 



Spending Retained Receipts 

• Date when receipts come available 
has yet to be determined. 
 

• The receipts must be spent within 
the project boundary shown here. 
 

• Stewardship group will help 
prioritize needed restoration work. 


